
Australia Day Road Closure

Residents are advised that 
Darling Street, from the Kendal 
Street intersection to the 
Bartlett Street intersection 
will be closed to through 

traffic from 6.30am to 12pm on 
Tuesday 26 January. 

The purpose of this The purpose of this road 
closure is for the annual 
Australia Day barbeque 

breakfast and service set to 
take place in Cowra’s Civic 

Square. 

Council Council apologises for the 
inconvenience. For more 
information, please contact 
infrastructure and Operations 

on 6340 2070.

Licence to Operate Cowra Saleyards Kiosk  

Expressions of interest are sought from interested persons to operate the Cowra 
Saleyards Kiosk. The Kiosk operates on Wednesday for sheep sale days.

Interested persons must obtain an information pack and submit a nominated 
price. 

For further information please telephone Michelle Sopcic on 02 6340 2077 or 
email msopcic@cowra.nsw.gov.au. 

Expressions of interest will close at 4.30pm on Monday 15 February 2021.
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January 22, 2021

Cowra Council is requesting quotations from suitably 
qualified parties to undertake the redevelopment of 
Cowra Council’s website.

Functional requirements for the new website will 
include a new web platform, a content management 
system (CMS) and web form builder. 

FFor further information, please visit Cowra Councils 
website and click on the Tenders & Quotes quick link 
located on the homepage or contact Alexandra 
MacAlpine on amacalpine@cowra.nsw.gov.au. 
Expressions of Interest applications close 4.30pm, 
Monday 15 February 2021.
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